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Hi Alissa,

Just had a check and thought | would update you, the owners of 31 Ingram appealed the enf

notice on grounds a and f.
(f) being The steps required to comply with the requirements of the notice are excessive, and

lesser steps
would overcome the objections. (a) being that planning permission should be granted for what is

alleged in the notice.
Believe or not we're still waiting for a start date from the inspectorate.
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